
TO:  BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES

FROM:  DR. DONALD E. HARMAN, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:  JULY 18, 2016

RE:  TRANSFER STUDENT LIMIT

For the 2016-2017 school year, I am recommending that the Oregon-Davis School Corporation 

has no limit on the number of new transfer students into the corporation with the understanding 

that if the number of new transfers into the corporation increase to cause the hiring of staff, the 

corporation may need to limit, per grade level, those new students requesting to transfer into the 

corporation.  

The above information will be posted on our website.


